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It’s  Trade  Show  Season  –
Come See Me!
January 20, 2015
It’s trade show season again and I am happy to get the chance
to go visit old friends and meet new ones over the next few
months…

Next  one  upcoming  is  the  SAMSOG  Technical  Seminar  in
Atlanta later this week. I appreciate the opportunity to
present my classes to this group for the first time and I
understand it’s going to be quite a crowd; but they take
walk-ins on the day of the event. I’ll be covering Tips &
Tricks in CAD and Carlson and an Introduction to Field to
Finish.

Next will be the NJ SurvCon in Atlantic City which starts on
2/4. I think this is my third year and I really enjoy seeing
everyone although they all tell me I talk funny! Again, it’s
Tips & Tricks but I’ll also be presenting How to Take a
Project from Field to Finish with Carlson Survey.

https://thatcadgirl.com.betasites.soundst.com/2015/01/its-trade-show-season-come-see-me/
https://thatcadgirl.com.betasites.soundst.com/2015/01/its-trade-show-season-come-see-me/
http://www.samsog.org/events/event_details.asp?id=515052
http://www.samsog.org/events/event_details.asp?id=515052
http://www.njspls.org/events/event_details.asp?id=423784
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February  11th  thru  13th  I’ll  be  in  Columbus,  Ohio  for

the 40th Anniversary of PLSO’s Annual Conference. I’ll be in
the exhibit hall for most of the time but on Friday will be
teaching CAD & Carlson Tips & Tricks. Make sure you visit my
booth and see how your CAD skills match up to surveyors in
other states!

And, lastly (I think), I’ll be in Murfreesboro TN at the TAPS

47th Annual Meeting & Exhibition from March 12-14. I’ll be in
the exhibit hall most of the time but will also be teaching
Field to Finish for Survey and GIS Collection from a GIS

Dummy on Thursday March 12th.

It’s not a trade show but don’t forget Carlson’s 2015 User
Conference at the end of April. I’ll definitely be there
since it’s practically in the backyard of my hometown in
Kentucky.

Looking forward to seeing everyone!

 

http://ohiosurveyor.org/2015-annual-conference/
http://ohiosurveyor.org/2015-annual-conference/
http://ohiosurveyor.org/2015-annual-conference/
http://www.taps-inc.com/photos/2015_Annual_Conference_Brochure_Revised2.pdf
http://www.taps-inc.com/photos/2015_Annual_Conference_Brochure_Revised2.pdf
http://www.taps-inc.com/photos/2015_Annual_Conference_Brochure_Revised2.pdf
http://www.taps-inc.com/photos/2015_Annual_Conference_Brochure_Revised2.pdf
http://www.carlsonsw.com/community/user-conference/
http://www.carlsonsw.com/community/user-conference/

